
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

City Council Meeting: February 6, 2025 

Department: Admin - MDD 

Subject: Update on Sidewalks 

 

BACKGROUND 

The steel pedestrian bridges have finally arrived, and the contractor is scheduled to begin 

installation next week. Once the bridges are in place, the focus will shift to cleanup and 

finalization of the project. Additionally, work is underway this week to complete the driveways 

on San Antonio Rd. 

GOAL 

The project is expected to be completed within the next two months, potentially sooner. 

COMMUNITY BENEFIT 

We’ve received positive feedback about the sidewalks in recent community surveys. Some 

residents have suggested considering the widening of San Antonio Rd due to the new sidewalks, 

which could be something to explore as part of upcoming street maintenance planning. 

SUMMARY OF RECOMMENDED ACTION 

No action is required at this time. 

 


